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April 10, 2023 
  
  
Dear SPF Community, 
  
I am pleased to inform you of the following update. As communicated on this 
year's school calendar, we built in three emergency days in case of inclement 
weather or other unforeseen circumstances. Because we have not had to use 
any of these emergency days we are making the following adjustment: 
  
Memorial Day weekend will be extended by adding May 24th, 25th, and 26th.  
  
I hope that this news will be a source of rejuvenating energy for the last three 
weeks of the school year.   
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Dr. Joan Mast 
Superintendent of Schools 

 

 


